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Community Alert 

 
 
 
 

Vehicle Thefts: Ford/Chevy Cargo Vans  
016th District (Jefferson Park) 

 
About the Crime: 
This alert gives notice to the residents of the 16th District (Jefferson Park) of several vehicle thefts in 
which the offender(s) is targeting Ford and Chevy Cargo Vans. These vehicle thefts occur overnight 
after the cargo vans have been parked legally overnight and left unattended.     
 
Incident times and locations: 
There have been several incidents that have occurred since October 08, 2015.  

• 5200 block of N.  Long Avenue on October 08-09, 2015 between 9:00 p.m.–6:30 a.m. 

• 4300 block of N.  Mason Avenue on October 09, 2015 at 5:30 a.m. 

• 5300 block of W. Irving Park Road on October 12-13, 2015 between 9:30 p.m.–7:30 a.m.  

• 3300 block of N.  Cicero Avenue on October 16, 2015 between 12:00 a.m.–6:20 a.m. 

• 5300 block of W. Eddy St. on October 24, 2015 between 4:00 a.m-10:00 a.m. 

• 3900 block of N.  Oak Park Avenue on October 28-29, 2015 between 8:00 p.m.–6:25 a.m. 

• 3300 block of N.  Lavergne Avenue on October 29-30, 2015 between 7:00 p.m.–6:20 a.m.   
 
What you can do: 

• Be aware of this crime pattern and alert your neighbors about these crimes. 

• Make sure all vehicle doors and windows are locked after parking it. 

• Park your vehicle in a well-lighted or well-traveled location.   

• Pay special attention and report any suspicious subjects loitering in the area. 

• Call 911 immediately and provide a detailed description of the offender(s), including any vehicle 
description and license plate information, as well as direction of flight, if known. 
 

If you have any information, please contact the  
Bureau of Detectives – Area North 

(312) 744-8263 
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